
 

 

East Granby Board of Education 
East Granby, CT  06026 

Budget Workshop Minutes 
Monday, March 5, 2018 

 
Board Members Present:  Others Present: 

 Mr. Bob Ravens-Seger  Dr. Christine Mahoney, Superintendent 

 Mr. John Welsh  Mrs. Susan Greco, Business Manager   

 Mr. James Feeney 

 Mr. Bob Paskiewicz 

 Mrs. Lucia Ziobro 

 Mr. John Ziobro 

   

 Board Members Absent: 

 Mr. Robert Crocker 

 Mrs. Karey Pond 

 Mrs. Sharon Shepherd 

  

   

 

 

I. Call to Order and Pledge of Allegiance 

Bob Ravens-Seger, Chairperson, convened the workshop session at 6:03 p.m., and all 

recited the Pledge of Allegiance.    

 

II. Budget 2018-2019 

Susan Greco shared ideas to adhere to the 0.75% Board of Finance (BOF) directed 

budget.  The Board of Education (BOE) agreed to present two budgets; one complying 

with the BOF guidance and one that is more in line with what the BOE believes may 

work for the education program. 

 

III. Adjournment 

MOTION:  a motion was made by Jim Feeney, seconded by John Ziobro to adjourn the meeting.  

The meeting was adjourned at 6:51 p.m. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Bob Ravens-Seger 

Acting Board Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
These minutes are issued pending Board of Education approval. 


